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Congratulations  

Debby 

On achieving your CACHE  

Level 2 in Safeguarding and 

Dignity 

Well what can we say … 

Thank You 

We have now been established for 4 months and what a 

wonderful 4 months it has been, 

Over these four months we have met some wonderful people 

and feel privileged to have you as part of our little family. 

We would like to thank each and everyone of you for 

your support, good wishes and feedback over these last 

few months, we are overwhelmed.  

We look forward to providing loving care and support to 

you and your love ones. 

Sam, Debby and Emily xxx 

 

To ensure that we continually maintain our high standard of care we send out a Quality Survey/Questionnaires to 
Service User’s, their families and staff. Please complete and return. These can be sent back anonymously. 

Halloween 

On the reverse of this news-

letter you will find a poster to 

place on your door 

Stay safe this Halloween 

 “To live in hearts we leave behind is not to die.” "They shall grow not 
old, as we that are left grow old: Age shall not weary them, nor the 
years condemn. At the going down of the sun and in the morning, We 
will remember them."  

Welcome to our new Care Angels 

Don’t Forget 

Clocks go back Sunday 28th October 




